
 

 

Town of Perry 

Minutes of Public Hearing  

Tuesday, May 11, 2021 

Perry Town Hall 

 

 

1. Call to order.   Supervisor Ken Hefty called the public hearing to 

order at 7:38 PM, following the 1st session of the 2021 Board of 

Review. Supervisor Klein Kennedy, Treasurer – Deputy Clerk 

Stephanie Zwettler and Clerk Mary Price were present.  

Chairman Roger Kittleson present, via teleconference. Also in 

attendance: Road Patrolman Mark Eastman, Ron Josephson, 

Ben Martinelli, Stacey Martinelli, Mike Jenquin, Dennis Jelle, 

John Brixy, Bird Cupps, Amelia Fairchild, Virgil Haag, Dawn 

Haag; via teleconference: Colleen Kittleson, Doug King, Alan 

Ferguson, Michele Kittleson, Jeff Kahl. 

 

2. Doug King, Parks and Open Space Committee Chair, explained the 

process used to develop the amendment to the Parks and Open 

Space Plan, grant opportunities, approvals from the Historic 

Preservation Commission and the Town Board.  

 

Opens Space Plan, Section X. A. 1. – Hauge Historic District Park. 

 
Proposed Amendment: 

 

A restroom will be constructed in the park. The Town has received 

approval from the Perry Historic Preservation Commission for 

construction of a restroom in the Historic District Park. 

The Town will pursue funding for the restroom and construct one when 

sufficient funding has been obtained. The restroom will include a 

designated handicapped parking space with handicapped parking 

sign, and a pathway leading to the restroom. 

 

No further comments or questions were presented.  

 

3. Mick Klein Kennedy moved and Roger Kittleson seconded a motion 

to close the public hearing.  Motion carried.  The hearing 

adjourned at 7:42 PM.  
 

Mary Price, Clerk 


